
 

 

 

 

During February 1971, the 513 TAW began replacing 
its VC-47s and C-47s with T-29s. In June 1971, the 
last C-47 left the U.K. From March to September 
1971, RAF Mildenhall became host to 45 F-100 
Super Sabers from the 48th Fighter Wing at RAF 
Lakenheath. This was the first time in RAF 
Mildenhall’s history that fighters operated from the 
base.  
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